SOUTH DAKOTA DENTAL HYGIENISTS’ ASSOCIATION
POST-BOARD EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
OFFICIAL MINUTES
Sunday, July 10, 2016

The Post-Board Executive Board Meeting of the SDDHA was held Sunday, July 10, 2016 at 6:00 PM MT; 7:00 PM CST via WebEx.  The minutes of the Annual Session Executive Pre-Board minutes were approved via email. A quorum was established with Darlene Bogenpohl, Cindy Dellman, Carissa Regnerus, Katie Williams, and Chelsea Johnson.  The agenda was reviewed and approved. 
A brief introduction was made of new members. Bogenpohl thanked all the board members for their willingness to be on the board. All board members were encouraged to get emails and contact information updated by July 20th, 2016 and were given instructions on using Gmail.
Annual session was reviewed and discussed. Bogenpohl suggested that the position of vice-president was too cumbersome for one person. All members agreed and future changes in the operations manual will be discussed to include additional board members role in planning the SDDHA Semi-Annual and Annual meetings. For this year it was decided that Williams and Bogenpohl will assist with meeting planning. 
Event planning was discussed in terms of success and improvements Aylward made towards the Annual session. Overall, the event went well and Aylward did a great job. Changes that would need to be addressed for the 2017 Annual Session was; 1) making sure the registration included a box to check for attending the business luncheon, 2) only taking credit cards as a form of payment rather than checks at the door, and 3) switching the shared speaker with the dentists to Friday rather than Thursday. 
Bogenpohl reported on the changes made to the Collaborative Supervision Agreement and encouraged everyone to read specific changes to 24:43:10:02 (2) and 20:43:10:04 (c).
The treasurers report was unavailable for review at this time. The report will be reviewed and discussed at the pre-board meeting September 23rd at Cedar Shore when Graeger will be in attendance. 
Bogenpohl discussed the need for a budget for each component. With the uncertainty of the state structure, this will be revised when we have finalized restructuring of the state components. 
Secretary Williams provided the board with a welcome letter that included future meetings, important dates, and contact information. This document provided the list of meetings for the whole year, so that no one will be misinformed in the future.
Legislative Breakfast is Wednesday, March 15th in Pierre. No one confirmed attendance at this time. Discussion on legislative breakfast will be tabled until Semi-Annual in September. 
Cindy Dellman discussed possible website maintenance contract with an outside source. Everyone thought it was a good idea, but no definite decision was made. This will be mentioned again at the next meeting in September. Dellman also mentioned how important it was to investigate a possible hard drive backup for the secretary and treasurer’s data stored on their comptuers. This would be a way to assure no information would be lost if a computer they were using would crash. This will also be discussed in September. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm CST, 7:45 pm MT.

